REQUEST TO THE TOWN COUNCIL

	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Town Council
	FROM:	David Sherman, Town Councilor
	DATE:	January 25, 2013
	SUBJECT:	Proposed Day Camp Zoning Amendment

I  request that that the Town Council refer to the Ordinance Committee an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance that would make limited, summer day camps a permitted use. 

Limited summer day camps operated by enterprising teenagers and adults have offered entertainment and camaraderie in Cape Elizabeth for many summers. These “camps” are small and neighborhood focused, but due to a decision by  Code Enforcement Officer Bruce Smith, are no longer permitted. The amendment could include a definition that keeps these summer camps small and limited, and restores them as a permitted use.
